
 
 
From: Ed Gould  
Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2008 5:16 PM 
To: Lisa Cross; Patricia Robles; Yethel Alonso; Toni Gamboa; Customer Service Committee 
Cc: Vikki Carr 
 
 
Let me add my appreciation. I have heard from so many of our recipients that they were grateful for the 
reception, the recognition, the gift certificates and the wonderful gifts. You, the Customer Service 
Committee do so much good for this institution. We need to spread your enthusiasm and positive 
attitudes throughout the college.  
 
Thanks for simply being you and making all of us feel good about us.  
 
Ed 
 
Ed Gould, Ed.D. 
Superintendent/President 
Imperial Valley College 
760-355-6219 
ed.gould@imperial.edu 
 


